
St. Patrick Catholic School 
Friday Note 

February 7, 2020 

 
VIRTUE OF THE MONTH:  PRUDENCE 

Making good decisions in specific circumstances. 

 
 

Weekly Calendar News 
Friday, February 7 

  EDGE Youth Group – TONIGHT!! 
6-8 PM – CAFETERIA (CHANGE IN LOCATION) See attached flyer.  
 

Wednesday, February 12 

 5-8 Mass (5D)  

Thursday, February 13 

 K-4 Mass (1M) 

 Adoration w/Praise and Worship 2:00pm 

Saturday – Sunday, February 15-16 

 Luke 18 – Confirmation Retreat 

Monday, February 17 – NO SCHOOL 

Tuesday, February 18 

 APEX Kick-off Assembly 

Wednesday, February 19 

 5-8 Mass (5S) 

Thursday, February 20 

 K-4 Mass (1S) 

 1st Communion meeting 7pm 

 DINE TO DONATE – Texas Roadhouse 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

ST. PATRICK SCHOOL 

Registration Open! 
Preschool thru Grade 8 



Tuition information was sent home with your youngest child. If you did not receive your 
packet, please let us know. 

 

REMINDER: March 15th is the  
Registration Deadline for St. Patrick returning families! 

Registration Fees for returning families double after March 15th  
 

PARENTS, HAVE YOU APPLIED YET? 

Scholarship & Assistance Information 
 

The Today and Tomorrow Foundation is offering tuition assistance/scholarships again this 
year.  Some of these scholarships are on a first come, first serve basis, so do not delay 
applying!  Information regarding how to apply was included with the tuition information.  YOU 
MUST RE-APPLY every year.  The deadline is February 28, 2020.  ALL ST. PATRICK FAMILIES 
ARE ENCOURAGED TO APPLY! 
 

Alive in Christ Scholarship - New & Re-Qualifying Families 
Provides financial assistance to families (both Catholic and Non-Catholic). Awards are based 
upon the financial need of the applicant and will be awarded on a first-come, first-served 
basis. Students who are new to the school will be considered in grades K-4 and students 
already attending St. Patrick will be accepted at any grade. For more information visit: 
http://www.ttef-stl.org/alive-in-christ/ 
 

Beyond Sunday Elementary & Fellows Scholarship - New & Re-Qualifying Families 
Open to students of all faiths, with preference given to Catholic students whose families are 
Catholic and registered in a parish in the Archdiocese of St. Louis. Elementary school awards 
renew through the 8th grade, and high school awards renew through the 12th grade. Annual 
income requalification is required for all awards. For the 2020-21 school year, new Beyond  
Sunday Elementary Scholarships will be tiered based on family income, with a maximum 
award amount of $1,750. About 155 new awards are available. A minimum annual tuition 
payment of $500 per student is required. Open to both new and existing students, limited to 
one per family per school, though families may be eligible for additional tuition assistance 
through other programs. The 2020-21 application deadline is February 28th, 2020. For more 
information visit: http://ttef-stl.org/beyond-sunday/ 
 

Catholic Families Tuition Assistance – Catholic Families Only 
Grants are on the basis of financial need as determined by the application process. Annual 
income guidelines are not published because both income/annual expenses are considered in 
award process. The 2020-21 application deadline is February 28th, 2020. Students who are 
new to the school and those who already attend will be considered. For more information 
visit: http://www.ttef-stl.org/catholic-family-tuition-assistance/ 
 
 

http://www.ttef-stl.org/alive-in-christ/
http://ttef-stl.org/beyond-sunday/
http://www.ttef-stl.org/catholic-family-tuition-assistance/


 

2020-2021 Calendar dates 
First Day of School Kdg – 8   Monday, August 17 – Noon Dismissal 
First Day of School Pre-kdg  Monday, August 24 
First Day of School Preschool  Tuesday, August 25 
Parent/Teacher Conferences  Friday, October 23 – 11:00am Dismissal 
Fall Break     Monday – Friday, October 26 – 30 
Christmas Break    Wednesday, December 23 – Friday, January 1, 2021 
Classes Resume    Monday, January 4, 2021 
Last Day of School    Friday, May 28, 2021 
       

Early Childhood Program 
We are offering the following in our early childhood program: 

 

Preschool  T/Th – Full days  
Preschool  T/Th – Half days 
Pre-kindergarten MTWThF – Full days   
Pre-kindergarten  MWF – Full days  
 

New Family Incentive 
Refer a new family to St. Patrick School for the 2020-2021 school year and receive $250 
towards your 2020-2021 tuition. The new family must register and attend St. Patrick School in 
2020-2021 in order to receive incentive. 

 

APEX Fundraiser COMING Feb 18-27 
As you know, Home & School sponsors two big fundraisers in lieu of 

several small ones to support our school activities such as transportation 

for field trips, Catholic Schools’ Week, our Welcome Mass, Field Day, and 

so much more.  Last year, was the first year to hold the Apex Leadership 

Co. Event!  Apex is a local company and will be on campus for two weeks 

teaching our students about leadership and fitness. During the Apex 

program, students will be challenged to get pledges for the units they will 

complete on the event day.  We are hoping to have as much success with 

this program as we did last year.  THE KIDS LOVED IT!  More information 

coming next week!  Please see the attached letter! 

 

 



Bellarmine Speech Results!   WAY TO GO!!! 
Amelia Reeves    
Amelia Martin    
Kaiya Grillo   
Jodi Grobbe and Aubri Thomassen    

All  BLUE  RIBBONS! 

 

Mission Carnival Basket Winners: 
 

KDG LEGO BASKET – Blake Gardner 

1ST GRADE DOG BASKET - Natalie Collins  

2ND GRADE MOVIE BASKET – Aria Huffstetter 

3RD GRADE KINDLE BASKET – Scarlett Reeves 

4TH GRADE ARTS & CRAFTS BASEKT – Kennedy Martin 

5TH GRADE GIFT CARDS BASKET – Genny Greiwe 

6TH GRADE FAMILY GAMES & PIZZA BASKET – Duke Flynn 

7TH GRADE SUMMER FUN BASKET – Reanna Riley 

8TH GRADE MONEY TREE – Mrs. May 
 

 

Summer Camp Registration 
We are registering for our summer camp program.  Please 
see the attached flyer.  Please note, payment will be made 
through FACTS. 
 

 
 

Parent Volunteers Needed for March 
Lunchroom/Playground Supervisors Needed for March:  This involves supervising the students 

on the playground and in the cafeteria from 11:00-12:30. Please go to this link to view the 

schedule http://bit.ly/2wf6kK5. Please e-mail margie@stpatsch.org with dates that you are 

available to help. 

 

http://bit.ly/2wf6kK5
mailto:margie@stpatsch.org


 

 Protecting God’s Children – 

MUST READ! 
If you have ever taken at Protecting God's Children Workshop at 

any time or anywhere, you must RE-REGISTER before  
December 31, 2020. 

 

Otherwise, if you minister to children or vulnerable adults, you will not be able to work or volunteer at St. 
Patrick Church, School, SVDP, CYC Sports, Meals on Wheels, etc.  

Prevent and Protect - This link will take to you the Prevent and Protect STL website where you can: 
 Sign In to Your Account (after you sign in you can re-register with Prevent and Protect STL) 
 Register for a New Account 
 View & Register for Upcoming Workshops (yellow box) 
 Find Information about Preventing and Reporting Abuse (blue & red boxes) 
 Find Codes of Conduct and Policies (gray boxes) 
 Find Outreach and Support (green box) 

St. Patrick Catholic Church and School follow the Archdiocese of St. Louis Safe Environment Program, now 
referred to as the Prevent and Protect STL program that offers the Protecting God’s Children Workshop. The 
program is designed to help protect the youth, elderly, and vulnerable adults of our parish as they participate 
in activities within our community.  

For detailed instruction on how to re-register, click or copy and paste the pdf link below or visit the parish 
website (click on the “Prevent & Protect link, then the “I Need to Re-Register” link). 

https://uploads.weconnect.com/mce/17e89c359872f5659b5d7892ba8e52821c93eef3/SafeE
nvironmentPGC/PreventAndProtectSTL-Registration.pdf 

Or go to www.preventandprotectstl.org. Note that the passcode is stlprotect. 

Everyone ministering to minors and vulnerable adults (clergy, employees and volunteers) in the Archdiocese 
are required and asked to register in the new system before December 31, 2020. This includes EVERYONE 
-  those new to service and those who are currently in service. For those who have already attended a live 
Protecting God’s Children workshop, your previous training date will transfer to this new system. In addition 
to attending a previous Protecting God’s Children workshop, all clergy, volunteers, and employees will: 

 Register for an updated background screening 
 View two new online training modules on Abuse Reporting and the Code of Ethical Conduct 
 Agree to the updated Code of Ethical Conduct 

 
QUESTIONS OR ASSISTANCE 
Contact Rebecca Stoehner, at 636-332-9925 ext. 221 or rebecca@stpatsch.org. 
 
 
 

https://www.preventandprotectstl.org/
https://uploads.weconnect.com/mce/17e89c359872f5659b5d7892ba8e52821c93eef3/SafeEnvironmentPGC/PreventAndProtectSTL-Registration.pdf
https://uploads.weconnect.com/mce/17e89c359872f5659b5d7892ba8e52821c93eef3/SafeEnvironmentPGC/PreventAndProtectSTL-Registration.pdf
https://www.preventandprotectstl.org/


Protecting God’s Children Workshop 
Tuesday, February 18 – 6:45 PM – St. Patrick Rectory 
NOTE: This workshop is not to be confused with re-registering. This is a workshop for all 
NEW St. Patrick volunteers and employees working with children or vulnerable adults. 
 
St. Patrick Catholic Church and School follow the Archdiocese of St. Louis Safe Environment 
Program (Protecting God’s Children). The program is designed to help protect the youth, 
elderly, and vulnerable adults of our parish as they participate in activities within our 
community. This process also provides a layer of protection against the possibility of false 
accusations for those adults who are involved in our many ministries. 
 

Instructions on how to sign up for our workshop at www.stpatrickwentzville.org/sep. For 
questions, contact Rebecca at rebecca@stpatsch.org. 
 

 

Quilt Bingo Social 
SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 8 – DOORS OPEN 9 AM; BINGO STARTS 10:30 AM – SOCIAL HALL 

Come have fun while trying for a chance to win a beautiful hand-sewn quilt made by St. Patrick 

Quilters. A quilt is won every 5th game of Bingo, with 30 games played. Other prizes include 

embroidered pillowcases and towels and crocheted items. 6 Game and 9 Game paper sheet 

sets will be sold for $1 per game. In other words, it only costs $6 (6 game sheet) or $9 (9 game 

sheet) to play in all 30 games! Morning pastries and coffee, as well as lunch sandwiches, chips, 

and dessert, will be available for purchase. No one under 16 allowed in the hall during bingo. 

For more details, visit www.stpatrickwentzville.org/bingo  

 

Track & Field Registration is Open – CLOSES FEB 9 
This CYC program is open to any youth who are Kindergarten—
8th grade this current school year. Practice begins in March 
with the preliminary meet set for May 9 at St. Dominic High 
School and the City/County Finals are a week later on May 16 at 
DeSmet High School. SIGN UP SOON! THE REGISTRATION 
PORTAL IS OPEN FOR A SHORT TIME! 

 
Register online at https://spaa63385004.siplay.com. We are also looking for an additional 
volunteer or two to help coach this year. For questions or volunteer information, contact 
David Yates at dyates2007@yahoo.com or Cara Wokurka at cbreen99@hotmail.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

www.stpatrickwentzville.org/sep
mailto:rebecca@stpatsch.org
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.stpatrickwentzville.org%2Fbingo%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR0aKSIJi3rdZDQlq9m7tR1Vb2qzT3YhrdVfdxBO4hJ5C9NNSLr_UncXKos&h=AT0h08TsHKaC9XeH4Ux1CltZLoVNQQQZBW8hF0yOxW8uulr5eTl0Ww-skAp9tqcbzjOXV8U1vQ8nDxUjXgH2bvzldDmMuwUiyEkRPZZyi9cZ_y-NLQDOro19-wuMEHff
https://spaa63385004.siplay.com/
mailto:dyates2007@yahoo.com
mailto:cbreen99@hotmail.com


CBC Grade School Trivia Night  
February 14, 2020 

Join in the fun at the 15th Annual CBC Grade School Winter Warm-Up Trivia Night 

on Friday, February 14, 2020 from 7-9:30pm in CBC’s Ross Hall.  This event is 

open to both boys and girls in the 6th, 7th, and 8th grades.  Cost is $10 per 

person.   For registration information, contact Melissa Ryan at ryanm@cbchs.org. 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 7th Grade Visit Days - March 12 & 26, April 2 & 16. Register now at iwacademy.org > 
Admissions > Visit IWA 

 VIP Day – March 5. Register now at iwacademy.org > Admissions > VIP Day 

 

2020 Parish Save the Dates: 
 

 Sat., February 8 – Quilt Social Bingo 
https://www.stpatrickwentzville.org/bingo 

 Sun., February 16 – Pancake Breakfast hosted by ACTS 
https://www.stpatrickwentzville.org/acts 

 Fridays, February 28 thru April 3 – Fish Frys hosted by Knights 
https://www.stpatrickwentzville.org/fish 

 Sunday, March 15 – Corned Beef and Cabbage Dinner 
https://www.stpatrickwentzville.org/cornedbeef 

 Fri-Sun, April 24-26 – Junktique 
https://www.stpatrickwentzville.org/junktique 

This Week’s Attachments: 
 February Lunch Menu 

 APEX Funderaiser 

 EDGE Youth Group 

 Summer Camp 

 PGC Class 

 Quilt BINGO 

 Pancake Breakfast 

 Registration Information 

 TTEF Application Information 

 New Family Incentive 

 

mailto:ryanm@cbchs.org
http://iwacademy.org/
http://iwacademy.org/
https://www.stpatrickwentzville.org/bingo
https://www.stpatrickwentzville.org/acts
https://www.stpatrickwentzville.org/fish
https://www.stpatrickwentzville.org/cornedbeef
https://www.stpatrickwentzville.org/junktique


Calendar: 
February 

7   EDGE in the Cafeteria 

15   Luke 18 Confirmation Retreat 

17   Presidents’ Day – NO SCHOOL 

                             18-28  APEX Fundraiser  

20   First Communion parent meeting – 7:00pm 

  DINE TO DONATE – Texas Roadhouse 

24  Ice Cream Party (Parish Mission attendance winners) 

26  All School Mass 9:30am – Ash Wednesday 

27  APEX FUN RUN!! 

  Region 7 Spelling Bee 

28   Stations of the Cross with Benediction 2:00pm 

March 

 4  DINE TO DONATE - Bandanas 

 6  SPIRIT DAY – Noon Dismissal 

  Faculty/PACE meeting 

12  Board of Education meeting – 6:00pm 

13  END THIRD QUARTER 

15  St. Patrick Parish Corned Beef & Cabbage Dinner 

16  No School 

17  St. Patrick’s Day – All School Mass 

26  Homer’s for Health 3:00pm – 4:30pm 

 

 

 





 

l 

 

St. Patrick School   

IS COMING 

SOON! 

February 18 – February 28 

 

ALL STUDENTS INCLUDED 

ALL students will receive Apex wrist 
bands, an Apex T-shirt, and team 
awards. ALL students will experience 
Apex’s world class character program 
and have access to additional 
character lesson videos on the free 
Apex App! 

 

Dear Parents, 
 We are so excited to announce that our school 

will once again, be participating in an Apex 

Leadership Co event this year as our second of 

two major fundraisers!  The Apex program will be with 

our students from February 18 – February 28 as we raise 

funds to help our school.  Please look in your child's folder 

and for e-mails that will be sent to you as the fun run gets 

nearer. 

Apex is an interactive leadership program that helps schools 

all over the country raise money, while promoting leadership, 

good character and fitness. This year’s theme is Apex GAME 

ON! Students will join the Apex team on an exciting journey as 

they learn the habits needed to be a game changing leader. 

        Go-Getter 

        Appreciate 

        Move Forward 

        Explore 

        Others First 

        Now What? 

 During the Apex program, students are challenged to get 

pledges for the laps they will complete on event day to help 

our school.  Students will run for 30 minutes and will run an 

average of 26 - 36 laps. The maximum number of laps is 36. 

Through Apex’s top-notch online pledging system, sponsors 

can pledge $1, $2, $5/lap, or any other amount for students 

and can pledge from anywhere in the world! 

Thank you again for your continued support of St Patrick 

School. We are excited to begin this journey with you! 

 

Jill Gould, Principal  

and {PTA/O President name}     

FITNESS, CHARACTER & 

LEADERSHIP PROGRAM  

This year, Apex’s character and leadership 

program is GAME ON! It focuses on how 

students can become game changing 

leaders by learning the important habits it 

takes. The interactive lessons discuss the 

components of these habits and why they 

are important!  

 

WE’LL NEED YOUR HELP 

Connect your child to potential sponsors 
and help acquire pledges for the number 
of laps they will complete on event day. 
Family and friends anywhere in the world 
can support our school. All students will 
receive their own pledge kit with an 
individual access code that allows you to 
enter pledges online. 

 

SAVE THE DATE Feb. 27 

Come to the Apex event and don't 
forget to invite others to attend our 
fun-filled community event. 
 
Help volunteer! We need a few 
parents to help cheer on students and 
mark laps. 





St. Patrick 2020  

Summer Camp Program 
 

Saint Patrick Parish is pleased to once again offer its summer camp program.  This program is 
open to students entering Pre-Kindergarten thru 8th grade.  Our program is staffed by many of 
our teachers, aides, and employees of our aftercare program. 
 

This is the tenth year we are offering this program and we are dedicated to making it a 
wonderful experience for your child(ren).  Our program consists of a daily mix of fun and 
learning.  The children’s days will be filled with the leisure of summer and sprinkled with 
interactive learning activities that reinforce the academic skills from their previous year.  
Games, relay races, crafts, water activities, along with enrichment experiments and surprise 
presenters will also be a part of this exciting camp. 
 

This is a wonderful experience for children new to our school to make new friends and 
become familiar with our school environment.  It is extremely helpful for incoming Pre-
kindergarten and Kindergarten students and helps to ease the transition of entering school in 
the fall. 
 

Register now! There are a limited number of spots available.  Children will be accepted on a 
first come basis.  A summer care handbook with more detailed information will be sent to 
those families who register for the program. 

__________________________________________________________ 
 

The program will run from June 3 – July 17 
There will be no camp on Friday, July 3rd.  

 

Hours of Operation 
7:00 am – 6:00 pm 

 

Activities will run from 9:00 am to 3:00 pm 
7:00 am – 9:00 am morning care 

3:00 pm – 6:00 pm aftercare 
(There will be no additional cost for morning and aftercare) 

 

Cost 
4 – 5 days a week $125 per child 
1 – 3 days a week    $80 per child 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Mrs. Jackie Doerr at 
jackiedoe@stpatsch.org. 



Summer Camp Registration Form 
 

*25.00 Registration Fee per Family* 
 

Family Name:______________________________________________________________ 
 
Student Name(s)                  Grade entering 20-21 
 
________________________________________________________          __________ 
 
________________________________________________________          __________ 
 
________________________________________________________          __________ 
 
Please mark how many days you will use the program: 
 
_____ 4-5 days per week  
            
_____ 1-3 days per week (circle which days)     M       T       W       R       F  
 
 
Contact Information 
 
Mom Work ___________________________________________    Cell ________________ 
 
Dad Work ____________________________________________     Cell ________________ 
 
Other Contact other than Parents: ______________________________________________ 
 
Please list anyone authorized to pick up your child besides parents: 
 
__________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Does your child(ren) have any allergies or special needs we need to be aware of? ________   
 
If so, please list: _____________________________________________________________ 
 
 



 

 

 

 
 

 

Friends of St. Patrick School, 

A big THANK YOU to all those who have donated supplies to our STEAM Lab. 

The student’s appreciate your help and are enjoying the STEAM Lab.  

 

Here is the latest list of supplies needed: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you and God Bless, 

 

Mrs. Pam Palitzsch 

St. Patrick School 

Technology/STEAM Lab 

Balloons Play dough 

Cotton Balls Sponges 

Dixie cups (small) String 

Magnets  Sugar cubes 

Masking tape Tape (all kinds) 

Clear Packing tape Tissue paper 

Paper plates Wooden Skewers 

Supplies 



Safe Environment Program  

Tue, February 18 | 7:00 PM | Arrive at 6:45 PM 

St. Patrick Rectory Meeting Room  
 

This workshop is for all NEW St. Patrick volunteers 
and employees who have contact with 

children or vulnerable adults, including: 
 

coaches, employees, and scout leaders  

youth ministry volunteers 

school and PSR parents who volunteer in the 
classroom, lunchroom, library, on field trips, etc.  

communion ministers of homebound 

St. Vincent de Paul volunteers  

home visitors 

parish program volunteers 

 

Instructions on how to sign up for our workshop at  

www.stpatrickwentzville.org/sep 
No children are allowed. For questions, 

contact Rebecca at rebecca@stpatsch.org. 
 

PROTECTING CHILDREN IS EVERYBODY’S BUSINESS 





Sunday, February 16 • 7:30 AM - 12:30 PM 

St. Patrick Social Hall 

PANCAKES 

SAUSAGE 

EGGS 

BISCUITS & GRAVY 
 

$7 Adults - $3 Kids (4-12) 



UNIFIED O
NLIN

E APPLICATIO
N (F

REE)

314-792-7777     
ttef@archstl.org

Scholarships 
Available
starting January 27, 2020 

Looking for a scholarship for the 
2020-2021 school year?  

•	 All elementary schools in the Archdiocese of St. Louis
•	 All Catholic high schools
•	 Any private elementary school in the City of St. Louis

Apply online at TTEF-STL.ORG for 
elementary and high school scholarships. 

Deadline is February 28th, 2020.

Visit ttef-stl.org 

for more details



 
 

Unified Online Scholarship Application 
Re-Applying Family Instructions 

Logging In 
A current email address is required for all families to apply online.  Families that have ever applied to TTEF before will need 
the email address TTEF has on file for you.  If you do not know what this email address is, please contact our office by email at 
ttef@archstl.org or by phone at 314-792-7777. If you do not know your password, please use the Forgot Password tool below 
the Login button.

 

Returning Family Home Page 
The first page you will see is the Returning Family Home Page.  This page will have important reminders about your child’s 

scholarship. 

 

 

(continue to next page) 
 

  

mailto:ttef@archstl.org


Application 
Please click on Application in the blue header.  The first page you will see are the application instructions.  Please read these 

carefully and click Begin Application. 

 

Application Step One: Family Information 
All families must review the family information listed on this page and make any necessary changes.  Throughout the 

application, an asterisk (*) indicates information that is required to continue.  After all information is correct, please click Save 

& Continue. 

 

 

(continue to next page) 

 



Application Step Two: Student Information 
The next page you will access is the Student Information page.  Click +Reapply for all students that will be attending an eligible 

school during the 2020-2021 School Year.  Click +Add Sibling to submit an application for any student(s) in your family who 

is/are not listed. 

 

Please be certain to confirm or change, if necessary, the information listed for each student in your family.  The information 

you are submitting is for the 2020-2021 school year. The short-answer responses and reference contact information required 

to be considered for Beyond Sunday Fellow are located at the END of the application.  This is only available if eligible for 

Beyond Sunday. 

 

(continue to next page) 

 

  



When you have completed an application for all eligible students, please click on Step 3 on the side bar. 

 

Step Three: Family Financials 
After clicking Step 3, the next page you will see is the Family Financials portion of the application.  Please answer all required 

questions and upload required documentation.  If you are unable to upload required documentation, please proceed in 

submitting the online application.  Instructions at the end of the application will require that you submit your required 

documentation (only if you were unable to upload) by email, fax, or postal mail.  

 
 

(continue to next page) 



Step Four: Verification 
After completing Step Three, please carefully read the Conditions of Ongoing Tuition Grant.  These are important agreements 

that are required of all parents applying for a scholarship.  Please click inside the box next to each statement.  When finished, 

click Agree to submit your online scholarship application. 

 

Step Five: Print Form to Submit Required Documents 
This step is required of families who were not able to submit all required documentation, including financial documentation 

and proof of residency (ONLY for city residents) AND all families who are submitting a child’s Beyond Sunday Fellows short-

answer responses and reference contact information.  If you were not able to upload all required financial/residency 

documentation, please click Print Form in Step Five and follow instructions on the form to submit any documents listed that 

still need to be submitted.  Please do not send duplicate copies of documents already submitted. PLEASE REMEMBER that the 

short answer responses and reference contact information must be submitted through the online application system by the 

deadline of February 28th, 2020 if applicable. Due to high volume, we cannot accept mailed, emailed, or faxed responses. 

You will be able to access this page to submit or edit responses until February 28th, 2020.  Students currently receiving a 

Beyond Sunday Fellows scholarship are not required to submit responses or references for requalification. 

 

 



Application Confirmation & Review 
All new and re-applying families who successfully submit an online application will receive an automatic email response from 

our website.  This should appear in your email from ttef@archstl.org. If you are missing any documentation, this does not 

mean your application is complete, only that the online form was submitted for Steps 1-4. Applications are reviewed in the 

order received by the TTEF Scholarship Office.  If you have questions or need additional support, please contact us by email at 

ttef@archstl.org or by phone at 314-792-7777. 

mailto:ttef@archstl.org
mailto:ttef@archstl.org


 

St Patrick School 
Family Incentive 

Refer a new family to St. Patrick School 

for the 2020-2021 school year and 

receive $250 towards your 2020-2021 

tuition. 

Show off our school by inviting a family 

to our Open House on Sunday, January 

26, 10:00am – 12:30pm! 

The new family must register and attend 

St. Patrick School in 2020-2021 in order 

to receive incentive. 




